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This policy has been implemented to alleviate pressure of the ride leader and ride coordinator as to whether or not to postpone a ride.
 
On the day before the ride (Friday morning) if the BBC weather app states one or more of the following for the starting location of the ride, the ride will be automatically cancelled:

Constant wind 20mph or more
Gusts of 30mph or more
(For any part of envisaged ride time).

“Two drop” precipitation for more than 50% of envisaged ride time regardless of wind speed

“One drop” precipitation for more than 50% of envisaged ride time if wind speed is 15mph or more.

Minimum day time temperature of 3 degrees or less or snow/ice is known to be on surface (does not necessarily apply to track if clear).

Final decision outside of above parameters rests with ride leader. In other words a ride leader may still cancel a ride if he/she deems it unwise/unsafe to continue for any reason.

